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Proven Leadership for Clermont County 

 
Humphrey files to run for re-election 

 
BATAVIA – Clermont County Commissioner Ed Humphrey filed petitions Tuesday 
(Dec. 6) to seek re-election.  
 
 Humphrey, a commissioner for three years, is running in the Republican primary 
to be held March 6, 2012. 
 
 Humphrey originally ran for county commissioner after allegations of 
wrongdoing came to light against former Commissioner Mary Walker. He has delivered 
on his promise to bring honest, ethical government back to the office.  Humphrey also 
has led the Board of Commissioners in helping to draw more than 1,550 jobs to Clermont 
County. 
 
 “I am proud of the things the county has accomplished in the last three years,” 
Humphrey said. “We have been able to create an environment that attracts large 
employers such as the University of Cincinnati and Jungle Jim’s grocery, as well as 
numerous small businesses. Those companies have created many jobs – at a time when 
many surrounding communities have not been so fortunate. I believe things are moving in 
the right direction in Clermont County. 
 
 “I look forward to four more years of serving the public so that Clermont County 
can remain a leader in the region when it comes to economic growth and job 
development,” Humphrey said.  
 
  

### 
 

For more information about Ed Humphrey’s campaign, 
visit www.edhumphrey.com or call Ed Humphrey at (513) 325-8910. 

 


